From:

Sent: Thursday, 12 November 2015 11:21 AM

To: Adjudication

Subject: A91506 & A91507 – Infant Nutrition Council – submission

Categories: Submission

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my concerns that the ACCC should not grant a 10 year re-authorisation of MAIF but rather only a short-term interim re-authorisation is all that is required.

I believe it is important that all mothers and infants are protected from unscrupulous and misleading marketing and that re-authorisation of MAIF for a further 10 years would not do this.

Regards, Melanie